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Comments: 

We found the sessions super helpful and informative. Teachers in both classrooms were really 

engaged and we left feeling positive about the school year ahead. 

So lovely to put faces to names and see the children's classrooms that they speak so much about. 

Great opportunity and good to have at start of new term. 

It would be good to repeat this later in the year too. 

I think this is a great opportunity at the start of the year to see the learning environment and get 

an introduction to the class teacher. I think the format works well. 

 

Lovely evening, really pleased to have met my child’s teacher! She was tickled pink I even sat at 

her desk! 

Thanks ever so much to the whole Crookfur team, :-) 

It was lovely to meet my child's teacher and I appreciate having the opportunity to do this. I hope 

this will be available to do so again in the future. 

 

I'd like to thank the teachers for taking time out of their evenings. I really appreciated the insight 

into the school day and how the class programme is structured. 

Very well organised. It is useful for parents to have the chance to meet the teachers at the start of 

each year. 

More such events would be helpful to stay updated with the child's progress and other learning 

opportunities 

It was great to see the set up of the classroom and everything that the children had achieved in 

such a short time. It was also very useful to get an overview of what they are learning and what 

the coming months hold. 

Lovely to have the opportunity to see the classroom and meet the teacher so early in the school 

year. I found the teacher to have a great balance of professional, competent, friendly and 

approachable. She gave a helpful and thorough overview of the classroom, schedule, work and 

activities. 

 

Next Steps: 

 Promote other opportunities for parents/carers to visit classes and meet with teachers 

across the year e.g. P1 pop in and play (Oct), parents evenings (Nov and Mar), open 

afternoons (Feb) 

 Consider further coffee and chat events for all year groups 

 

Thank you for your continued support! 

 

Please note some comments have been edited to remove the names of children or teachers. 

 



 

 

 


